
Swingers' Chip-In Reporting Process - Effective January 2020 

To make “Chip In” reporting more efficient, we will be implementing a new 
process effective January 1, 2020. 

 If you have a chip-in, please continue to mark it on your card by circling the hole 
# and writing "chip-in" next to it. 

NEW   At the end of your round that day, when you turn in your scorecard you 
will need to go into the Posting Room and record your chip-in in the spiral-bound 
"Swingers Chip-In Log" on the counter under the Swingers' Bulletin Board.  You 
must include your name, the date and hole # in the log.   

It is the player's responsibility to record their chip-in.  If you are unable to do so, 
you may ask one of your playing partners to post it for you. If a chip-in is not 
recorded on the day it was achieved, there will be no payout. 

--->   Chip-in winnings will usually be paid the following week. You will find an 
envelope with your name and your winnings next to the "chip-in jar" where you 
pick up your scorecard for the next week's round of golf or the next time you play. 
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